

News Letter

Issue 13/2016



Chitty Chitty Bang Bang

At Christmas the English department arranged for over 50 Year 8 students took a trip to the West Yorkshire Playhouse to watch Chitty Chitty Bang Bang. All the students agreed it had been a brilliant experience for everyone.



Christmas Sport Camp

During the Christmas Holidays SBSJ ran a multi sports camp at the Ardor Sports Hall. The aim of this camp was to give parents the chance to complete that last minute shopping without the children. Instead of shopping, children, aged 4-15, took part in a series of activities dodgeball. which included soccer. cricket, circuit training, Christmas card making, musical chairs and many more. The next SBSJ sports camp will be on the 18th and 19th February. For full details or to book your child a place please email Mr S Hussain shussain@sbsj.co.uk

Prayer Theme for the week **Be thankful**

"(We) now share the same inheritance... and the same promise has been made"

Eph 3:2-3, 5-6



Manchester German Market

On the 17th December students from St Benedict's Sixth Form took to the streets of Manchester to experience the German Markets. It was a thoroughly enjoyable day and a great way to end a busy term. There was last minute Christmas Shopping and a chance to enjoy some fantastic culinary treats from around Europe. Experiencing this wonderful city has inspired some students to consider applying to a Manchester University in the very near future.

/Bad Weather Reminder



Full details and procedures can be found on our website. www.sbsj.co.uk









Work Experience of a lifetime

This work experience is one I will never forget! Our hotel rooms were spacious and cosy the staff were very friendly. On the first day we visited the local town Madonna di Campligio and sampled the local food. On our second day it was up the ski lift for our first lesson. By the end of the week we were all coming down the steep slopes. We were assigned to hotels in groups of 3 and worked shifts both morning and evening. At times this was tiring but when we were up on the slopes skiing throughout

the day it was worth it. This experience gave me the opportunity to make great friends with people outside of my usual friendship group. Since returning home my work experience trip has helped me too gain a new job in an Italian restaurant. Report by Emma Smith Year 13.

Read Emma's full report on this fantastic trip on our Website/Facebook.

Free Sports Club for All 5 - 14 year olds

Every Saturday Morning, Ardor 9.00 - 11.00am Contact: shussain@sbsj.co.uk



Forthcoming Diary Events

January 2016 18-20th Year 11 Boys Retreat 10-12th Feb 6th Form Retreat 12th Feb College Finishes Half Term 22th Feb College Re-opens



Contact Information

Pastoral Teams

Y7 and Y8

T:01274 941943 E: ignisradiate@sbsj.co.uk Girls Y9, Y10 and Y11

T:01274 941943 E: ignisradiate@sbsj.co.uk Boys Y9, Y10 and Y11

T:01274 941944 E: ardorradiate@sbsj.co.uk Y12 and Y13 All

T:01274 941945 E: stbenedicts@sbsj.co.uk

Student Absence

Years 7-11

T:01274 941900 E: absence@sbsj.co.uk

6th Form

T:01274 941901 E: 16+absence@sbsj.co.uk